
 

 

 European Fencing Confederation        

Confédération Européenne d’Escrime 

                   
                    15.05.2012 

 

 

Information Letter no. 19-2012 

 

 
Dear Member Federations, 

 

it is with great sadness that we have to inform you about the sudden death of  

 

Vladimir Aptsiauri 
 

Olympic Foil Team Champion at the 1988 Seoul Olympic Games and Vice President 

of the Georgian Fencing Federation, at the age of only 50 years. A heart attack ended 

his life on 14
th

 May 2012.   

 

The European Fencing Confederation sends its deepest sympathy and condolences to 

his family and to the Georgian Fencing Federation. 

 

Frantisek Janda 

    President 
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